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As a board member of the Jefferson Westside Neighbors neighborhood association 

in Eugene, I support HB 3190 and urge your support. This bill is a first step in 

preserving communities and affordable housing. Historic neighborhoods include 

middle housing that has developed organically. These neighborhoods are the kind of 

walkable, climate-friendly, neighbor-connected places that we want to support. 

Please pass this bill.  


